D Weekly Message from
@ North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, December 10, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links or the PDF box.

\f P j D AY PJ Day for Connecticut Children’s Medical Center (CCMC): We
p raised more than $660 for CCMC thanks to everyone’s donations.

FOR THE KIDS
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Monthly Events
e December 17 - Wear Blue to Support Team Seas and donate $1 to clean the oceans
e December 20-22 - Spirit Week
o Monday - Wear your holiday hat or favorite hat
o Tuesday - Wear your holiday socks or favorite socks
o Wednesday - Wear your holiday sweater or favorite sweater
m  Your student’s Morning Meeting teacher will be corresponding with
you to plan food items your child can bring in for the end-of-the-day
class celebration.

Report Cards Today: Report cards are going home today. Please send the envelope back to school
with your child to return to the Morning Meeting teacher so that we can use it again next trimester.

Meet Santa! (Sponsored by Cub Scout Pack 22): See Santa plus free pancake breakfast-to-go

tomorrow.

Vaccination Clinic on Sunday: The Town is sponsoring a clinic solely for children ages 5-11 on
Sunday from 10am-4pm.

State Medical Experts Discuss COVID-19: On Thursday, December 16th, from 5-6 pm, the State
Department of Education is hosting a team of medical experts who will share“the latest medical
information for keeping students safe, healthy, and in school during the winter months.” Registration is
required. Click the blue link for details.

Canaan Youth Basketball Sign-Ups for PreK-Grade 6: Click the blue link to learn how to sign up.
The deadline to sign up is December 19th.

Regional Recreational Gymnastics/Tumbling Program: (Ages 5 and up) Click the blue link for
directions on how to sign up.

Ski Club Registration: Ski club is back!! Click the link for the registration form. Also, fill out the
following additional forms: Skiing and Covid-19, Rental Agreement Form, and Group Lesson
Waiver. We can send hard copies of the forms home with your child if you let us know you would like
them.

Library News: Remember to visit the Douglas Library over the holiday break. There are tons of great
books available there. Here is a link to their website: Douglas Library. As members of the Bibliomation
network, they have access to thousands of books from other libraries, so be sure to check out their online
catalog, too. Happy Reading!

Stay well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal


https://teamseas.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g6bP3WcIDxuUndiiV6nt4rTUDCTxjhRq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XZ2NKc174WaZ8cO5bsCsA8ELsXZfzXcG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11i2L4RE66DGFO9prwj807iNX_8FUIN1r/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/144Wj1R_ncSUKXmPs0XwIk_Ypmkj4kzJu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bi0IfXS-mPQWAuU3iyxCZ0ml1KBPwzw5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B9l50vA-RF5VgnOPJwH11HR5XPMCkR5B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JQkommmBBS8QSxXINv8RbvlrDYfqHdiB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19d-75ObhChxK74fwpg_UdeCPH_6qtvIl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QjpcA7aoThONk7OsPbdl6bcZ2ttc41DY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JQkommmBBS8QSxXINv8RbvlrDYfqHdiB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JQkommmBBS8QSxXINv8RbvlrDYfqHdiB/view?usp=sharing
https://douglaslibrarycanaan.org/

